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Presbyterian Investment & Loan Program Co-signature – The Board of Trustees moves that the Presbytery of Southern New England co-sign on the PILP loan application with Calvin Presbyterian Church in Cumberland, RI, for an amount not to exceed $150,000.

2024 Budget – The Board of Trustees moves that the Presbytery of Southern New England approve the 2024 draft budget as presented, with major changes to be reported at subsequent PSNE meetings as needed.


Please address questions and comments to our Chair of the Board of Trustees and 
President of the Corporation: andre.castillo@fpcg.org.
